For Search Firms

We appreciate your interest in Goulston & Storrs. The firm does not accept unsolicited resumes
from search firms. Please send a summary of your candidate that does not include any
identifying information. Once we review the profile we will inform you whether we authorize the
submission. Search firms must sign Goulston & Storrs’s fee agreement prior to submitting a
candidate. All resumes are to be sent to the Legal Recruiting Department contacts below.
Submission of unsolicited resumes, resumes sent to individuals other than those listed below,
or resumes received from search firms without an executed fee agreement will not be
recognized.

Partner and Counsel inquiries: Karen Kupetz at KKupetz@goulstonstorrs.com
Associate and Paralegal inquiries: Jen Smith at JSmith@goulstonstorrs.com
Business Professional inquiries: Pamela Morgan at PMorgan@goulstonstorrs.com
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